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John B. Hart, Executive Director
ROLLA, NORTH DAKOTA

August 8, 1950
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Honoreble William Langer
Senator from North Dekota
Senate Office building
Wesnington, D. C.

Dear Senetor Lenger:

For your information I am enclosing
Indisn workers st the Cerrison Dam.

e
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Joseph Wicks, County Commissioner, Cannon Ball
Jacob Heihn, County Commissioner, Beulah

Joseph J. Bloni County Commissi , Dougles
A. J. Briar, County Commissioner, Cartwright

Meath Baseflug, County Commissioner, Richardton

G. Ray Heddens, County Commissioner, Mylo

A. C. Berg, County Commissioner, Maddock

William Gerdes, County Commissioner, New Rockford
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At the present

time, we neve 150 Indisns working there.
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